
Headteacher’s Message
Dear Parents and Carers, we are so proud of how well all of the
children have settled back into the school routine. They have
been achieving great things and have been living life in all its
fullness now that we are all back together in our love-filled
Christian family. Please have a look at our new school website
where you will find our latest news from each class.
https://stbarnabasdarwen.co.uk/news

This week we said thank you,
goodbye and best wishes to
Rev David and Lorraine. I
would like to thank them for
their support, commitment
and love for our school
family during their time in our
parish. They have been a
tower of strength for our
staff, children and families
during the pandemic and
they will be missed very
much. Blackburn Diocese
will be recruiting a new vicar
and we look forward to
welcoming them into our St
Barnabas school family.
Wishing you all a great weekend.
Take care & God bless, Mrs Ham

A huge well done to our school football team for three amazing wins last night.
We beat St Pauls 3-0, Turton and Edgworth 4-0 and St Edwards 5-0. They
represented our school brilliantly and showed respect to others. Please see our
news page for the full write up from their football coach, Mr Beaumont.

https://stbarnabasdarwen.co.uk/news


Our Vision: ‘Achieving great things through learning
and growing together in a love-filled Christian family’
‘That they shall have life, life in all its fullness!’John 10:10

This month in photos


